Hi Lisa,

Thanks for letting me know about the cancellation of December events. Will be sure to include. If you
can return your answers by Friday morning, that would be great.

I think it is important that our readers get a fuller idea of how you are handling things and I am happy
to give you this opportunity.

As I said, email questions sound like interrogation, which was never my intention. I would have
preferred a conversation. But, here we go:

N —

(98]

8.

Where is your place of residence? Do you have a home in Chester or nearby?

. If so, how long have you lived here?

Is your business registered to do business in the state of Vermont?
If so, under what name?

I noticed that you said several times that you don't post your Covid guidelines on your website
but that you do provide links to Vermont guidelines in emails to students. Have you been
monitoring those link clicks to ensure people are reading them?

And do you ask people to sign any form to make sure they understand the Vermont guidelines?
It seems that there is no reference at all to Covid on your website that I could find. If there is,
please direct me to it. If there isn't, why?

How many people are in the main room of VTICA at any one time? Do they practice social
distancing of 6 feet? What is the square footage of that space? Is there an occupancy sign?

What is the maximum number of people who have attended your this week's seminars at one
time?

How do you configure them in the building for 6-feet distancing?

Have the Chester Police visited you? Please tell us what happened.

Thanks so much, Lisa, and if you have any questions for me, please feel free to contact me at 802-875-
2703 or at info@chestertelegraph.org.

Cynthia



